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OX100 
Development and validation of a tool for predicting risk of short-term adverse outcomes from COVID-19 

 
Outcome:  

Approve 
 
Comments and Recommendations from Committee: 
 
The applicants have replied adequately to all previous comments from the reviewers and therefore the Committee is 
recommending acceptance of this Proposal. 
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